

Our Ref

CL/CAH

16th January 2012

Dear Mr Archer

I write in reply to your Freedom of Information request, as detailed below:-

"Please provide the following information concerning Freedom of Information Act requests made to Port of Dover Police during 2011.

- The number of requests received
- Number of responses provided within statutory timescales
- Number of responses provided outside statutory timescales"

Seven requests were received during 2011 and all responses were provided within the statutory timescales. No responses fell outside the statutory timescales.

I hope this answers your questions to your satisfaction, please could you acknowledge receipt of this email and confirm that your request has been complied with in order that I may close my file.

Yours sincerely

C. Libby Inspector